
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Peter Goring for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“What measures are the Council taking to keep the residents of Hartburn safe 
after the latest police figures made available under the FOI with relation to 
Red Plains?  
 
Also what happened to promise of responsible parking at Red Plains? On 
Thursday 3rd September there were several cars once again blocking the 
road outside the property.” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


